
 

London Fire Commissioner 
 

Audit of Accounts - Notice of Conclusion of Audit 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

and the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
 

Notice is hereby given under regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015 that the auditor has concluded their audit, and the London Fire 
Commissioner 2018-19 Statement of Accounts has been published on 5 
September 2019.  
 
A local government elector for the area may inspect and make copies of the 
2018-19 Statement of Accounts, the auditor’s certificate, the auditor’s opinion on 
the Statement of Accounts and any related recommendations.  
 
The audited 2018-19 Statement of Accounts is available on the London Fire 
Brigade website:  
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/3945/statement-of-accounts-2018-19-
audited.pdf 
 
The above documents may be inspected and copied during office hours, 
Monday to Friday between 9:30  and 16:30, at the address below. Appointments 
to inspect these documents are available by writing to the Director of Corporate 
Services. 
 

 
Sue Budden 
Director of Corporate Services 

London Fire Brigade 
London Fire Brigade Headquarters  
169 Union Street 
London  
SE1 0LL 
 
5 September 2019 
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